
Reminders

Please remember to let us know before 10am if your child is not attending the club as failure to do so will result in a charge being made.
Accounts must be cleared by the end of each week. If a reminder letter/text has to be sent then please remember a charge of £5.00 will be made. Please pay direct to the club and not to the school office. Thank you.
Ventura Events
On Tuesday 8th May the club will be having a visit from Ventura Events. They are specialists in wildlife education. They will be bringing some of their animals to visit the children.
The visit will be from 3.30pm to 4.40pm. Both Ventura Events and The Big Top staff will ensure all the children wash their hands and use sanitizer after handling the animals.
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Jubilee tea

On Friday 1st June the club will be holding a Jubilee tea party to celebrate the Diamond Jubilee. There will be games party food and prizes. There will also be a raffle to raise some much needed money for the club. The children can bring party clothes to change into if they wish, maybe red, white and blue The party will finish at 5.30pm. 
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Questionnaire
I would like to thank everyone who completed the recent questionnaire.

Everyone seems to be really happy with the care their child receives.

Thank you to all The Big Top staff 

for making this possible.
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